
 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMISSION ON CHICAGO LANDMARKS 

NOTICE OF A REGULAR MEETING 
 
 

In response to the evolving COVID-19 pandemic, the City of 
Chicago joined the State of Illinois in issuing a Stay at Home 
order effective Saturday, March 21, 2020. In addition, City of 
Chicago facilities are closed to the public.   
 
Therefore, the regular meeting of the Commission on Chicago 

Landmarks scheduled for April 2, 2020, at City Hall, is 

CANCELLED. 
 

The Permit Review Committee meeting of April 2, 2020, is also 

CANCELLED.        
 
We will provide details regarding future meetings as they become 
available.  

    
 
 
 
   Maurice D. Cox 
   Secretary 

 


